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The Long Grove Economic Development Commission will hold a 

special public meeting to host a Webinar focused on ways that 

businesses in Long Grove can grow while operating under the 

limitations of the Governor’s Executive Orders. 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

MEETING OF THE ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

MONDAY, JUNE 8, 2020 AT 6:00 P.M. 

3110 OLD MCHENRY ROAD, LONG GROVE, ILLINOIS 60047 

 

Speakers-Operating Under Phase 3 

Sam Toia, President of the Illinois Restaurant Association 

Lawrence J. Mackey, Director, Environmental Health Lake County Health Department  

 
 

THE VILLAGE HALL WILL NOT BE ACCESSIBLE FOR THIS MEETING. 

ACCESS SHALL ONLY BE AVAILABLE AS FOLLOWS: 
Join Zoom Meeting  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4575598732 

Meeting ID: 457 559 8732 

1-312-626-6799 

One tap mobile 

+13126266799,,4575598732# US (Chicago) 

 

ACTION/DISCUSSION ITEMS: 

Call To Order – Roll-call. 

Public Comment (5 min) - ALL 

Action Item #1: Speaker: Sam Toia/ President & CEO of the Illinois Restaurant Association 

Action Item #2: Speaker: Lawrence J. Mackey/Director, Environmental Health Lake County Health 

Department 

New Business (5 min) – ALL 

ADJOURNMENT:  Next EDC Commission Meeting: June 9th, 2020 @ 7am 

Our purpose is to:  

a) facilitate and enhance communications between the Village and the local business community; 

b) attract new businesses and economic development opportunities to the Village; and  

c) promote business retention, growth, and success within the Village.  

 
The Village of Long Grove is subject to the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.  Individuals with disabilities who 

plan to attend this meeting and who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to observe and/or participate in this meeting, or 

who have questions regarding the accessibility of the meeting or the facilities, are requested to phone David Lothspeich, Long Grove 

Village Manager at 847-634-9440 or TDD 847-634-9650 promptly to allow the Village of Long Grove to make reasonable 

accommodations 
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Since 2012, Sam Toia has served as President & CEO of the Illinois 
Restaurant Association (IRA), a non-profit trade association 
representing the state’s largest private sector employer, with 
projected employment in 2019 of 588,000 people and more than 
$30.1 billion in annual sales. The IRA owns and produces Chicago 
Gourmet – the annual food and wine festival held in Millennium Park 
that unites hundreds of restaurants, chefs and beverage experts and 
more than 14,000 attendees for a weekend filled with food and drink 
tastings, cooking demonstrations, interactive events seminars and 
more. Prior to his election, he served as the IRA’s Chairman of the 
Board. 

 Toia is a graduate of DePaul University and a specialist in community 
and government relations.  Previously, he was a Board Member for 
McPier (McCormick Place Navy Pier) from 2003 to 2010. In 2011, Toia 
was appointed to the Zoning Board of Appeals.  As President & CEO of 
the IRA, Toia is responsible for managing day-to-day operations of the 
association. He is passionate about local, state, and federal issues 
affecting the hospitality industry. 
 
 

Lawrence J. Mackey, Director, Environmental Health Lake County Health Department will speak about 
implementation of Phase 3 restore Illinois plan for reopening businesses. As of May 29, additional businesses 
were able to reopen following state safety guidelines, and Lawrence J Mackey will provide insight into Lake 
County Health Department guidelines for reopening and explain the resources that are available through the 
Lake County Health Department to help with this reopening.  

 
As part of the Northeast region, Lake County moved into Phase 3 of the Lawrence J. Mackey, Director, 
Environmental Health Lake County Health Department will speak about implementation of restore Illinois plan 
for reopening businesses. As of May 29, additional businesses were able to reopen following state safety 
guidelines, and Lawrence J Mackey will provide insight into Lake County guidelines for reopening and explain the 
resources that are available through the Lake County Health Department to help with this reopening.   
 
Lawrence J. Mackey is Director of Environmental Health with the Lake County Health Department located in 
Libertyville, Illinois.  Mackey joined the Lake County Health Department in 1990, starting as an inspector in the 
Food and Water Well Programs before being promoted to Coordinator of the Food Program in 1995.  In 2009, he 
was promoted to Deputy Director of Lake County Health Department's newly formed Population Health Services 
Division, overseeing several Environmental Health programs. In 2019, Mackey was named Director of 
Environmental Health where he coordinated the recent County efforts to conduct air monitoring for ethylene 
oxide and is the Health Department’s lead in COVID-19 related enforcement concerns. 
 
Mackey is a past fellow of the University of Illinois at Chicago Mid-America Regional Public Health Leadership 
Institute, and is an Illinois Licensed Environmental Health Practitioner. He 
received a B.A. degree in Biology with Environmental Emphasis from Lawrence University in Appleton, Wisconsin 
and has credits toward the Master of Public Health program at the University of Illinois in Springfield. 


